
 Good Afternoon Parents and Students, 

 Happy Monday! Please see updates below for this week: 

 - Report cards  are being printed and mailed out tomorrow February 8, 2022 via USPS. Transcripts will 
 be updated later tomorrow or Wednesday for review. Grades can also be viewed on Infinite Campus 
 through the Parent Portal. 

 - Parent Advisory meeting  will occur this Thursday 2/10 @ 7p virtually. The Zoom link is listed below. 
 This month I will be conducting a "how to use Infinite Campus" clinic for new parents and we will have a 
 representative from Michigan Works talk to us about services that they offer. Notes will be sent via email 
 after the meeting. The Zoom link for the meeting is listed below. 

 Zoom Link: 
 Join Zoom Meeting 
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87959417386?pwd=QVBTejVHT0hoaTAxaHlrWVBaVHduQT09 

 Meeting ID: 879 5941 7386 
 Passcode: CrQmp3 

 - Prom  is on for this year! Students are super excited to celebrate and planning will commence shortly. 
 The date will be Saturday May 21, 2022. Time and other details are being planned by the student 
 council/prom planning committee shortly and will be shared with parents. If you are interested in 
 supporting our students' prom we will be in need of donations and chaperones as the event gets closer. 
 We are also in search of a DJ for the event so if you have any contacts please reach out and let Ms. Eder 
 know. 

 - As we have approached cold and flu season I want to say thank you to parents/ students for being 
 cautious and having students stay home if they feel sick. Please remember that if your student is staying 
 home to contact Ms. Eder to inform her so that your students' absence can be excused. If a student does 
 need to leave school early for an appointment please email Ms. Eder or call the office to inform us. 

 - Count day  is on Wednesday February 9 and Thursday February 10. Please make sure that your 
 student is in school both days! 

 - Please see the attached letter highlighting the updated COVID-19 protocols. These have changed 
 effective January 13, 2022. I spoke with all students today while they were in their classes again 
 regarding the changes and will continue to reinforce these protocols as needed to ensure the safety of our 
 school environment. As always encourage your students to be safe by wearing their mask, washing their 
 hands and social distancing. We remind students frequently during the school day and we appreciate 
 your partnership in reinforcing that message. 

 Please reach out with any questions that you may have. 

 Tracy Lynn, M. Ed 
 School Leader 

 New School High 
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